From: RibePed1@aol.com [RibePedl@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, June 09, 2009 11:12 PM

To: Jeannie Garcia

Cc: Dan Schapiro

Subject: Jeannie is doing a great job!

Dear Dan:

I would like to inform you that | am very happy with the work that Jeannie has been doing for us. |
am proud to know that when something is asked of her she follows through and informs us very

well of progress made.

Jeannie, | really appreciate it.

Pedro



